Salemwood School

529 Salem Street

Malden, MA 02148

Fax:  781-397-7319
“It is our vision to foster a true elementary and middle school experience for all students to prepare them to be academically and socially successful as they matriculate from kindergarten through high school.”
Ms. Carol Keenan, Principal   ckeenan@maldenps.org
K-4  Office:  781-388-0643
 
 

     5-8  Office:   781-388-0647
 Ms. Van Huynh, Asst. Principal



  Mr. Abdel Sepulveda, Asst. Principal

    vhuynh@maldenps.org




      asepulveda@maldenps.org
Salemwood School Council Meeting #3 Notes FY16:  1-22-16
Please note this meeting was rescheduled from 1-08-16 due to ACCESS Testing.
Today’s School Council Meeting covered the following discussion points:
1. Explanation and Analysis of SW Spring 2015 PARCC Data.

2. Explanation of MA DESE Accountability and Assistance Levels and How This Relates to Salemwood School.
3. MA DESE Commissioner Chester Recommends Path to Next-Generation MCAS.

4. Massachusetts Ranks First in “State of the States” Report Card.

5. Debriefing of SW’s Experience with On-Line ACCESS Testing.

Absent from Meeting: 

1. Shakeesha Warner, Parent.

2. Joao Batista Da Cunha, Parent.

3. Lynsey Wyman, Community Representative
4. Stacey Scott, Teacher.

5. Amanda Maffeo, Teacher (Personal Day)

6. Carol Keenan, Principal (Eleanor Sloane chaired meeting).

Next Meeting Date:  Feb. 12, 2016.
Agenda for Next Meeting:  Requirements of Being an MA ELT School.
